
 

 

10th November 2021 

Anti-Bullying Week  

Monday 15th – Friday 19th November 

 

Dear Parents & Carers  

“We’re all a piece in the puzzle, and together, we’re united against bullying.” 

Firstly, we would like to take this opportunity to reinforce that Ashmole Primary School 

maintains a zero tolerance to bullying and that bullying, of any kind, is unacceptable at our 

school.   

The theme for Anti-Bullying Week 2021 is: One Kind Word.  Anti-Bullying Week will take place 

from Monday 15th - Friday 19th November and will start with Odd Socks Day to mark the first 

day. 

This means that on Monday 15th November, we are inviting children to wear and show off their 

odd socks. This is to highlight that we are all unique and to raise awareness for this cause.  

During the week, we will be using activities designed specifically for primary schools by the 

Anti- Bullying Alliance. We will also be planning cross curricular activities, to weave Anti-Bullying 

Week throughout the curriculum. This means the focus will not just be in assemblies and PSHE 

lessons but also in Art, Music, Science and Computing.  

Anti- Bullying Week is every week at Ashmole Primary School. We will also be doing work linked 

to this throughout the term and year.  

Once again, we thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss E Costas  

Deputy Head  


